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I am delighted to share with you the highlights of another wonderful week 
at our school . It has been an incredibly positive week fil led with exciting 
learning experiences for our pupils . I am particularly proud of our Year 

1 children, who were simply incredible in their assembly today. It was a joy 
to see their enthusiasm and confidence as they practised throughout the 
week and I ’m sure you all enjoyed hearing about the exciting things they 
have been learning. Their creativity and hard work truly shone through!

SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Ewan G
 Ava Mc

   Athena L
     Isabelle C

      Elise P
        Gray  J

         Ella P
           Jessica D

             Bella H
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PARKING
A polite reminder to continue 
to be considerate of our local 
residents when parking your 
vehicles at drop-off and collection. 
We are aware that these are busy 
times of the day and that parking 
space is limited but it is important 
that local residents have access to 
their drives at all times, particularly 
those with dropped kerb vehicular 
access points, and that our school 
routines do not hinder or impact 
the day-to-day running of the 
people who live near to our 
school.  Please can we also ask the 
you don't leave your engine 
idle whilst waiting. 
Thank you for your 
understanding and 
cooperation.
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PTAPTA
December's Christmas fayre was a huge 

success and very well attended - a huge 
thank you to everyone who supported 
the event. A grand total of £1268 was 

made for PTA funds. We were therefore 
delighted to be able to help fund the 

whole school Panto trip before Christmas.
We also raised a fantastic £366.10 from 
class fundraising through the Christmas 

cards and gifts.
Our latest meeting was held yesterday - 

thank you to everyone who came. Lots of 
events were discussed and these will be 

sent out to families as they arise.

NEXT EVENT
Valentine's Disco

KS1 - Tuesday 13th February 
3.15pm - 4pm

KS1 - Thursday 15th February
3.15pm - 4.30pm

Tickets £4.00 includes COME TO SCHOOL 
IN YOUR OWN CLOTHES, snack, games, 

prizes and a take-home treat.

NEXT MEETING
Thursday 7th March @2.30pm

CATCH-UP!

  

  

Welcome
We would like to 
welcome James Bancroft, 
who has been elected as 
the new parent member 
of the LAB.

DONT FORGET
Friday 2nd FebruaryMake a donation to the NSPCC)to come into school wearing number-themed clothes.Any parents or carers are welcome to drop-in from 2:30pm



The week
in Pictures


